Dear Sir or Madam,

MM }(

I'am writing to you to express my concern about the planning of the housing development on
Highmoor farm, Clitheroe.

My reasons for concern are:

Congestion- This is already a huge problem in and around Clitheroe, not just at rush hour but
during the ‘quieter’ times of day. All the roads throughout the town are grid locked, making
it a longer and more stressful journey with every house built.

Schools- We all know Clitheroe’s schools are full, where are the potential hundreds of
children going to be taught?

Health- Are there any plans to extend the health centre, if so where?

Family homes, family areas? Where will the nearest green area for all these new residents to
play? | hope you don’t think Highmoor will be close enough. Me for one, would not be
allowing my children to walk down Pendle road past the cueing traffic to the A59.

Clitheroe the quaint little market town... Clitheroe once was a desirable place to live, full of
luscious green spaces and family owned business’, year by year because of the congestion,
expansive housing development and fack of care from our council for the residents of
Clitheroe, | fear our great little town will be somewhere to stay well away from.

I hope you take time to read this letter and think carefully about your decision.

Yours faithfully,




